
To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to voice my objection against the proposed gas fired power station being built in 
Wellington NSW. All the research obtained from places that have these plants are that they are noisy 
and are not suitable for for 
Our town where it is proposed. We live in a little valley with a mountain range and two rivers and to 
have the constant drone of this thing in the background is unacceptable and is wrong of the 
government to think that they 
can just put it here because of the low population of Wellington is wrong. Other towns with these 
power plants have said they vibrate their houses and the constant noise in the background is 
unbearable. So I strongly object 
to this plant being placed in our town. There must be somewhere it can be built away from urban 
areas where it is going to be a constant nuisance to people trying to live their lives. 
 
Regards 
Peter Cullen 
Manager 

Ph: 0268453883 
Fax: 0268453884 
Email: pete@brennanswelding.com 
Email: Brennans_welding8@bigpond.com 
Specialists in underground mine ventilation and attachments 
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